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Brussels,
13 January 2006

Dear Mrs. Verger,

As we informed you, the Romanian Senate has established a committee o1
inquiry in relation to the so-called CIA detention centres. Please find enclosed a cop)
of the letter addressed to the President of the European Parliament by Senator Noric:.
Nicolai, who chairs this committee; in which she expresses the interest to cooperatt:
closely with the European Parliament on the issue. The original of the letter wil,
follow soon.

" Please accept, dear Mrs. Verger, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Lazar Comanescu
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Mrs. Christine Verger

Director of the Cabinet of the President
European Parliament
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